
 

 

Parent Volunteers Policy 

Arrowhead Head Start will provide a variety of volunteer opportunities for parents that are 

relevant to the needs and best interests of Head Start children, parents, and families. These 

opportunities may lead toward an increase of knowledge, skills, self-enrichment, self-confidence, 

and self-sufficiency. The program will follow clear guidelines for volunteers to ensure the safety, 

well-being, and positive development of children in our care. 

 

 

This policy complies with Head Start Performance Standard 1302.94, 1302.50 and Minnesota 

Department of Human Services Statute 142B.65. 

 

Approved by Policy Council on February 16, 1999.   

Updated and approved on 3-22-2005, 3-14-16, 2-12-2025                                                                                                                                

 

 

 

Additional References:  

Program Standards of Conduct 

Confidentiality Policy & Procedure 

Drug & Alcohol Policy & Procedure 

Introduction to Program Volunteer Guidelines – Volunteer Training 

Sudden Unexpected Infant Death training 

 

 


